
 

Memo 18-003 

 

Memorandum  

 
TO:   Abigail McCabe  

FROM:  John Deckers, Fire Chief  

SUBJECT:  Hawthorne at  Univ. Station, Fire Department Approval 

DATE:   January 27, 2018 

 

 I have reviewed the revised plans (REV 1- 01/18/2018) and the Response to Comments 

document, specifically the responses dealing with Public Safety, supplied by Pulte Homes and I am 

formally confirming the Fire Department’s approval of the plans as submitted. 

 Once construction is near completion, the Fire Department will need to discuss the placement of 

Rapid Entry Lock Boxes and the required keys that will be located within the boxes and available to the 

Fire Department in case of an emergency. 


